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My name is Maeve Stemp, and I am this year’s Director of Sponsorship for the Queen’s

Dear Alumni,

Conference on Education. The conference is fast approaching, and we are looking
forward to welcoming back delegates to Duncan-McArthur in February! The Queen’s
Conference on Education has been a staple to the Education programs for more than
twenty years. We hope that many of you have had a chance to experience the conference
first-hand, have heard positive feedback from those who have attended, or maybe even
presented at the conference!

Queen’s Conference on Education (QCE) is a student-run professional development
conference for post-secondary students who share an interest, and passion, in the field of
education. We are a non-profit event that aims to provide an opportunity to network,
grow, and learn about what is new and needed in education. Throughout the course of
the conference weekend, delegates will have the opportunity to attend two keynote
addresses, participate in a wide range of interactive workshops, and attend a closing
banquet. The conference will be taking place on February 4th and Sth 2023.

We understand this is a very difficult time to be giving monetary donations, but any
amount will help make the conference more beneficial to future educators. Financial
accessibility for our delegates are of our utmost concern, and every donation helps make
QCE more accessible. If this is of interest to you, please email
gce_sponsorship@cesa.queensu.ca for more information.

Best,

Maeve Stemp

Director of Sponsorship

Queen's Conference on Education 2022-2023
Concurrent Education Students’ Association (CESA)
gce_sponsorship@cesa.queensu.ca

705 471 3582

The Concurrent Education Student Association acknowledges that Queen's University is
situated on traditional Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee territory.




